

City of Grand Island

Tuesday, February 12, 2002 Council Session

Item G3

Approving Appointments to the Building Code Advisory Board

The Mayor has submitted the appointments of John O'Meara, Donald Skeen and Steve Grubbs to the Building Code Advisory Board. These appointments will be effective January 1, 2002, and will expire on August 1, 2004. These individuals will complete a seven-member board of knowledgeable professionals empowered to rule on appeals of orders, decisions, or determinations made by the Building Department relative to the application and interpretation of the building code. The Board of Appeals shall have no authority relative to interpretation of administrative provisions of the code, nor shall the Board be empowered to waive requirements of the building code.

Staff Contact: Craig Lewis